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MONTHLY SERVICE PROJECT 
Throughout the month of June, we'll be 

collecting non-perishable food items and 

toiletries for the Blessed Sacrament food pantry. 

Your donations from June 1st to June 21st will 

help ensure our neighbors have access to 

essential groceries and hygiene products during 

the summer months. Summer can be a 

challenging time for many families who rely on 

food pantries. With children out of school and 

potentially fewer resources available, food 

insecurity can rise. By donating shelf-stable 

items, you're directly contributing to a stocked 

pantry that can provide much-needed 

assistance. 
 

UNIFORM CLOSET 
Gently used uniforms will be available in the APR 

from 8:30am – 5:00pm Tuesday, June 4th and 

Wednesday, June 5th. All items are free of 

charge. We are also looking for gently used 

uniforms. If you have any you would like to 

donate, please bring them to the main office.  
 

HEALTH REMINDERS FROM THE NURSE 
Physicals are required for grades PK, K, 1, 3 and 

5. Students entering 6th grade in 

September are required to get the 

Tdap immunization. Students who 

are 10 years old in grade 6 who 

have not yet received a Tdap 

vaccine are in compliance until 

they turn 11 years old. On or before 

Friday, June 21st, please pick up all 

medications that are in the nurse’s 

office for your child. You may 

contact Mrs. Ladouceur by calling 

the main office at 315-463-1261 or 

emailing her at 

cladouceur@syrdiocese.org to arrange a pick-

up time. Any medication not picked up will be 

discarded. 
 

BSS TALENT SHOW 
The annual Blessed Sacrament Talent Show will 

take place on Thursday, June 6th at 12:45pm. 

Witness a showcase of amazing singers, 

dancers, comedians and instrumentalists, 

prepare to be impressed by the wide range of 

talents our BSS students possess. It's a 

guaranteed afternoon of laughter, applause, 

and pure entertainment! 

 

SUMMER-RAMA 
Summer is right around the corner. Plan now for 

your child to attend our 

summer program, space is 

limited. Our program offers all 

our students a fun and safe 

experience. This program is 

exclusive to the families of 

Blessed Sacrament School. 

Summer-Rama runs Monday – 

Friday from 8 am – 5 pm beginning Monday, July 

8th and ending on Friday, August 9th. Registration 

forms are available in the main office.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Mrs. Marx at 

hmarx@syrdiocese.org or Miss Baird at 

ebaird@syrdiocese.org.  
 

SUMMER HOURS 
The main office will be closed for cleaning from 

Monday, July 3rd through Friday, July 12th. We 

will reopen on Monday, July 15th at 8am. 

Summer hours for the main office are Tuesday – 

Thursday 8am – 1pm from Tuesday, July 16th – 

Thursday, August 29th. While the main office has 

limited hours during the summer, you can still 

reach us by email at blsacsyr@syrdiocese.org. 

We will do our best to respond to your inquiries 

as soon as possible. 
 

6TH GRADE RETREAT 
On Monday, May 13th, our 6th graders 

embarked on a special religious retreat! Led by 

our friends from Bishop Grimes Jr./Sr. High 

School, Mr. Peter Capponi and Mr. Alex 

Vantassel, the students spent an enriching day 

focused on faith and fellowship. Through 

engaging activities and discussions, they 

explored important themes and had a chance 

to connect with their peers on a deeper level. It 

was a wonderful opportunity for our students to 

grow in their faith journey, and we're grateful to 

Mr. Capponi and Mr. Vantassel for sharing their 

time and talents with our school community! 
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EAGLE EXTRAS 
• Parent Appreciation closing Liturgy is on Friday, 

June 7th at 10am.  
 

• Kindergarten Graduation - will take place on 

Tuesday, June 11th at 7pm in the church.  
 

• 6th Grade Graduation - will take place on 

Wednesday, June 12th at 7pm in the church. 
 

• Last Day of Uniforms – will be on Friday, June 

14th.  
 

• Last Day for Tiny Eagles & Pre-K – will be on 

Friday, June 14th.  
 

• Music Recital – will be on Tuesday, June 18th at 

7pm. 
 

• NO SCHOOL- on Wednesday, June 19th for 

Juneteenth. 
 

• FUNday- will be on Thursday, June 20th.  
 

• Last Day of ASCC – is Thursday, June 20th.  
 

• Last Day of School – Grades 1-5 is Friday, June 

21st Dismissal at 10:30am.  
 

PTA EVENT 
“TAKE ME OUT TO THE BALLGAME” – Saturday, June 

22nd at 6:35pm at the Syracuse Mets Stadium. 

Information was sent home. Registration with 

payment is due by: Wednesday, May 22nd. If you 

have any questions, please contact the PTA at 

bss.pta@syrdiocese.org. 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
• The Main Office will be closed for cleaning July 

3rd - July 16th. Summer hours are Tuesday - 

Thursday 8am - 1pm beginning Tuesday, July 

16th - Thursday, August 29th. 

• TE/PK/Kindergarten orientation is on Monday, 

August 26th.  
 

• School will be closed from Friday, August 30th - 

Tuesday, September 3rd for Labor Day 

weekend. 
 

• The first day of school for grades K-6 is 

Wednesday, September 4th: 10:30am dismissal. 
 

• First day of school for Pre-K and Tiny Eagles is 

Monday, September 9th: regular dismissal. 
 

• Our opening Mass dedicated to our 

grandparents will be on Friday, September 13th 

at 9am. 

 
 

TO THE CLASS OF 2024 

From Blessed Sacrament's halls we say goodbye. 

Sixth graders soaring, reaching for the sky. With 

hearts of faith and minds so bright, you've 

learned and laughed, a joyful sight. 
 

Science's wonders, history's grand tales, in 

classrooms blessed, your knowledge prevails. 

Through friendships formed, and challenges 

faced, your character strengthened, a 

foundation embraced. 
 

Though bittersweet this parting may be, junior 

high beckons, a vast open sea. Take courage, 

dear graduates, unfurl your wings. Embrace the 

unknown and the future it brings. 
 

Remember kindness and let your spirit soar, the 

lessons of faith you hold close to the core. May 

God's blessings guide you on your way. Shine 

on, sixth graders, with each passing day! 
 

FAREWELL AND GOOD LUCK 

The faculty and staff of Blessed Sacrament 

School want to extend a heartfelt 

congratulations to our incredible graduating 

sixth graders! We've witnessed your growth in 

knowledge, faith, and character over the years, 

and it fills us with immense pride. As you embark 

on your journey to junior high, remember the 

foundation built here at Blessed Sacrament. 

Carry the lessons learned, the friendships forged, 

and the spirit of service within you. We have no 

doubt you'll continue to shine brightly! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


